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WANGETTI STEEERING GROUP MEETING

Wangetti South Car Park, Wednesday 9th February 2005

Attendance:  Bill Carrodus, (Wet Tropics Management Authority), Chris Fry (Wangetti Community), Sue Foley (Wangetti Community), Dave Hudson (Conservation Volunteers Australia) Peter McNamara (Main Roads).  Guest: Chris Wegger, TAFE.
Apologies: Hilton Noble (WTMA), Warren Singleton, (Yirrganydji Traditional Owners), Melinda Cox (Douglas Shire Council), Djabugay Traditional Owners, Greg Keith (Douglas Shire Council), Lana Lopatich (WTMA), Chris Neumann (Wangetti Community).
Follow up from Previous Meeting:
1. Southern car park.

Updated quote received from Freshwater Trackloading Hire, formal permit applications prepared, Council tender process determined; Peter to check if material available from MRD stockpile, and follow up Boral response.

2. Interpretive display, northern car park.

Bill to distribute draft display information via email for comment.

3. Envirofund Grants.

Bill and Greg to review reporting requirements and re-assess priorities, communicate any proposed changes to DEH.

AGENDA:

1. TAFE : - Welcome to Chris Wegger; Chris explained his role with the Conservation and Land Management students, and advised that they could become involved in the Wangetti project as part of their program.  This will be valuable additional help, so Chris will be kept informed of activities which may be appropriate for his students.

2. Illegal Tracks: – recent tracks and areas potentially vulnerable to new tracks were inspected; priority is a 30m section just north of MRD stockpile site, near ‘truck turning’ sign.  Peter will arrange for maintenance crew to address with rock berm (they might move the rock back in the car park while they have plant up there???).
3. Clean Up Australia week: - CVA volunteers will do a week of weeding, rubbish removal and planting centred on the southern car park area in the week leading up to the CUA day (commencing 28 February), with a joint effort with Wangetti school on the Friday (4th March) (Dave to coordinate with school).  Bill will liaise with DSC coordinator Tanya Morris and Greg Keith to arrange skips, equipment (bags and gloves) and a load of mulch.  Community day will be Saturday 5th March, Bill to arrange media release, contact local MPs etc.

4. Clean Beaches and Twitchers: - Sue to research and enter Wangetti for this year’s Clean Beaches competition, and to invite Birdwatchers who conducted survey at Warrama to do the same for Wangetti.

5. Community Services Grant: - Chris will research grant for capital works and submit an application for a water tanker/quad bike if eligible.

Next meeting:  Convene at Warrama Centre 4.30 pm Wednesday 9 March 2005, (TBC).
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